
Calling  all    

Gator  Grown ups…  
Red Ribbon Week is coming up, October 28th – November 1st. 
We will have dress up days all week and our Annual Trick-or-
Treat Parade on Thursday/Halloween (students only). 

We are asking for your help with buying the 
candy for the parade. If you are able, please send 
a bag of individually wrapped candy. Your 
support will be very appreciated! Thank you!  

Our dress up days are as follows… 

 Monday – Being Drug Free is Gatorific  (Wear Gator Attire) 

 Tuesday – Team Up Against Drugs! (Wear Sports Attire) 

 Wednesday – Lei Off Drugs! (Wear Hawaiian Attire) 

 Thursday – Say “Boo!” to Drugs! (**Wear Halloween Costume) 

 **Halloween Costume Requests…  

Remember, these are kids!   
PLEASE…   

o No scary costumes 
o No masks (face paint is okay) 
o No weapons of any kind 
o No blood/gore 
o Must be school appropriate 

Thank you for all you do to support our school and our 
students! We make Adams great…TOGETHER!!! 

  


